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State of Utah

Fiscal Note

Enactment of this bill will not require additional appropriations.  Depending on how the legislation 
affects the retirement patterns of school district employees, there is a potential actuarial cost to the Utah 
Retirement Systems.  However, this cost is currently indeterminable.

State Impact

Office of the Legislative Fiscal Analyst

If this bill is enacted, some employees covered by the Utah Retirement Systems may be subject to 
different post-retirement employment restrictions.

Individual, Business and/or Local Impact
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